
SCHOOL BOAHD 

DR. ROY SCOTT - School Board 

INTERV lEVIED: January 28, 1975 T.36.2 

Term: 
Approximately 3 years in the 50's 

Reasons for Serving 

- To become better acquainted in the community 
- Felt he might be able to make a contribution to the 

community 
- Had two or three children in the sch601 at the time 
- Interested in the progress of the district 

Some Members on Board - during Dr. Scott's term 

Dr. Talmey 
- Fred Errington 
- Mr. Roy Garget 
- Mr. Jack Finn 
- Mr. Patterson 

Meetings 

- Held approximately once a month 
- Dealt with things such as new and retiring teachers 
- Had reports from the District Superintendent - explains 
- Discussed finances 

A.L.DYBALL 


